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Perinton Building &
Codes is regularly
on-site at the Pines
of Perinton and
readily available to
address concerns
that involve the
Perinton Town
Code and New
York State Property
Maintenance Code. 
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PINES OF PERINTON
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 

1. Monthly Meetings with the Construction Team:
Moving forward, the Town will hold monthly
meetings with the construction team overseeing the
Pines of Perinton renovation project. This ongoing
engagement is aimed at enhancing communication,
addressing resident concerns, and ensuring our
community remains well-informed about the
project's progress.

2. Inspection of Hospitality Units:
Perinton Building & Codes will inspect each
hospitality unit before it is turned over to another
resident. This proactive measure is designed to
ensure the safety and health of residents and swiftly
address any potential issues.

3. Reporting Issues and Maintenance:
Residents are strongly encouraged to promptly
report any issues encountered during the renovation
process to the maintenance team at the Pines of
Perinton. Perinton Building & Codes Department is
also readily available to address concerns involving
health or safety issues.

KEY POINTS:

The renovation of each unit includes a tear out and replacement of the kitchen and bathroom,
new windows, flooring, painting, and plumbing line replacement, among other improvements.
These units are inspected by Perinton Building and Codes to ensure code compliance. 

Housing to Homes, the Resident Logistics Coordinator for the project, has aided over 40
households with packing and moving assistance. After several weeks in the hospitality units,
residents return to a newly renovated apartment. 

CONSTRUCTION PROGRESS:

MOVING ASSISTANCE FROM HOUSING TO HOMES: 


